

Burton Street Elementary Parent Teacher Association, 37 Burton Street, Cazenovia, NY 13035

Dear parents and guardians of Burton Street Elementary students,

Hello and welcome! The Burton Street PTA is looking forward to a wonderful school year!

The Burton Street PTA's mission is to put children first in our initiatives, to maintain a great rapport with our fellow parents, teachers, support staff, and administrators, and to donate time and other valuable resources to our school community.

What does this look like in action? The combined volunteer efforts of our members make it possible for the Burton Street PTA to provide and sponsor a variety of valuable events, experiences, and resources for the students, teachers, and staff at Burton Street. Some of the amazing things we have been able to accomplish in recent years include:

- \$30,000 donation toward Burton Field Trips & Enrichment Street playground construction
- Yearbooks provided at no cost to all students
- 4th grade Moving Up Activities
- STEAM room furnishings
- Teacher Appreciation
- Transportation Breakfast

- PTA Book Fair
- End of Year Carnival
- Winter Market
- Science Fair
- Popcorn+ Days
- In 2021, \$7,000 in AFRs
- In 2022, \$10,000 in AFRs
- \$13,000 donation toward the construction of an inclusive pathway
- Movie Nights

We welcome all parents, grandparents, guardians, community members, teachers, and school staff to join the PTA! We can't do it without you! PTA meetings are held every other month and offer a positive way to stay up to date on all the great things happening at Burton Street!

We invite you to join us at our first PTA meeting on Monday, September 17, at 7:00 pm in the Burton Street Library. Can't make the meetings? That's ok! There is no required time or volunteer commitment. Excited to join?! Scan the QR or visit the site at the bottom of this page to sign up. Still unsure? Check out our website at https://burtonstreetpta.weebly.com and join our Facebook group for more information.

We look forward to getting to know you and working together for the benefit of every child at Burton Street!

Sincerely,

Burton Street PTA Executive Board

Nikki Skeele, Co-President Nicole Maggio, Co-President Jaci Korver. Vice President Beth Alton, Treasurer Kate Sinsabaugh, Secretary Amanda Traynor, Officer at Large



https://burtonstreet.memberhub.com/store